
The OceanaGold Reefton Restoration Project mill has arrived safely on site.
Check out the 170 tonne crane unloading the mill on the 8th of May. We’ll work on refurbishing
it before installing it at a later date. Thanks again to the team at Reefton Cranes, Pollock Cranes 
and everyone involved in transporting these mills safely to site.

We had a great turnout of our team involved in 
the Nugget Multisport Festival Waihi & Waihi Beach 

on the 8th of May. With a range of race types and 
distances, there was something for everyone.

Congratulations to Abe, who took out first place in his age 
group in the 23 km Trail Run, to Callum for his 

sportsmanship award, and to the rest of the team for getting 
involved in this fantastic local charity event. A special thanks to 

Cassie for organising the OceanaGold team. This year saw the 
highest number of our employees entered since the event 
began in 2010, and Cassie also worked with the Nugget 
organising team to help put on this exceptional local event.

We look forward to continuing our support of the Nugget next 
year, and getting our team involved again with the ‘OceanaGold 
Trail Trilogy’ on September 12th.
www.trailtrilogy.com
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Four members of the OceanaGold Waihi Mines Rescue Team took 
part in the Firefighter Sky Tower Stair Challenge on Saturday the 
22nd of May.
Josh, Shay, Troy, and Jamie raised $21,405 for Leukaemia and Blood 
Cancer NZ, putting them in the top five fundraisers across the 
country and gaining them first place in the 1-4 squad members 
category. 

Thanks to all the individuals and businesses who contributed to make 
this possible.


